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Subject: Email - Communication - Randy Pshebylo - Suspension of Saturday Pay Parking - File 
CK 6120-3

From: Web NoReply  
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 7:57 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Randy Pshebylo ‐ Suspension of Saturday Pay Parking ‐ File CK 6120‐3 

--- Replies to this email will go to randy@riversdale.ca --- 

Submitted on Monday, November 30, 2020 - 07:56 

Submitted by user: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Date Monday, November 30, 2020  
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name Randy  
Last Name Pshebylo  
Phone Number (306) 242-2711  
Email randy@riversdale.ca  
Address 344 20th Street West  
City Saskatoon  
Province Saskatchewan  
Postal Code S7M 0X2  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Riversdale Business Improvement 
District  
Subject 10.3.1 Suspension of Saturday Pay Parking Requirements  
Meeting (if known) REGULAR BUSINESS MEETING OF CITY COUNCIL November 30, 2020 1:00pm  
Comments  
RE: SUPENSION OF SATURDAY PAY PARKING REQUIREMENTS 

Thank you for your consideration shown to businesses where Pay Parking Zones exist.  
Everything counts, and all incentives are crucial to helping business generate sales to maintain operations and 
employment levels. 

Should Council proceed with plans to offer free paid parking on Saturdays through the end of April 2021, we 
would request: 

- That the time limitations still be observed and enforced in order to maintain turnover and availability of
parking stalls in our District.
- That the BID grant amounts remain as allocated since historically this has been observed.
- The Streetscape Reserve be managed to ensure maintenance and service levels for BID areas continues to
improve.
- The funding of the Community Support Officers is reviewed to secure an alternative source of funding other
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than the Streetscape Reserve. 
- The motion from Councillor Iwanchuk to secure funding for the Streetscape Master Plan for 20th to 22nd 
Streets; Idylwyld Drive to Avenue D is secured for 2021 budgeting through the Streetscape Reserve funds. 
 
Thank you. 
Randy Pshebylo 
Executive Director  
Riversdale Business Improvement District  
Attachments  

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/464410 


